
            EASTHAVEN BAPTIST C HURCH 
                  WEEKEND SERVICES FOR OCTOBER 21& 22 - 2017 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
GATEWAY FAMILY FALL FESTIVAL VOLUNTEERS/CANDY DRIVE 
Gateway Church (our church plant in Columbia Falls) is putting on their 
Family Fall Festival again on October 31. Last year they had 400+ people 
attend and they need our help. Bring bags of candy to the church for 
their event, or sign up to volunteer at easthaven.church. 

AWANA PENNY NIGHT RESULTS 
Clubbers brought in $607 for their "Penny Night" last Wednesday. All 
"pennies" will be going toward establishing a new well in India. With 
our match of $500, our total for the next well is $1,107. Way to go!  

SOUND TECHS NEEDED  
Are you interested in running the sound board during weekend                  
worship services? Let us know! No experience is required and                
training is provided. Email Pastor Andy: amcpeak@easthaven.org.  

WELCOME! 
Make yourself at home, we’re glad you’re here! Here’s some info to help 
you feel more comfortable during your visit:  
Kids are always welcome in our services, however if you’d like: 

Childcare is provided for kids (infant-age 2) in the nursery. 
A Baby Care room is provided for nursing moms & energetic kids. It’s 
in the foyer to the right as you exit the worship center. 

[Dismissed during the service] Preschool Praise for kids (age 2-3) 
[Dismissed during the service] Worship celebrations for kids (age  4-9) 
There is no childcare at our 8:00am service. 

For more information and resources, visit our website at easthaven.org. 
 
We are so happy you joined us at our Kalispell location! We also have 
churches in Big Arm (West Shore Community Church), Whitefish (Summit Life 
Church), and Columbia Falls (Gateway Church). Find more information about 
them online at easthaven.org. 

SERVED 5-6PM ON WEDNESDAYS 
AGE 2 AND UNDER: FREE  |  10 & UNDER: $1.50  
11+ IS $2.50  |  NOT TO EXCEED $8 PER FAMILY 

MENU FOR OCT 25: 
 Sloppy joes, chips, 
carrots, and cookies 

THEME FOR OCTOBER 25: Super Hero Night. Come 
dressed as your favorite super hero. 



INDIA MISSION TRIP TEAM 2018 
The India team is planning on having three trips in 2018. If you are              
interested or would like info, please email Jeff: bigskydad@gmail.com.  

FIVE WISHES BY AGING WITH DIGNITY  
Five Wishes is an easy-to-use legal document written in everyday                 
language that lets adults of all ages plan how they want to be cared for 
in case they become seriously ill. Available for $5 by calling (850) 681-
2010 or agingwithdignity.org/shop/product-details/five-wishes.   

KIDS MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
If you have a heart for kids, we need more volunteers in nursery and 
preschool praise. Sign up at easthaven.church under Info & Signups. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
DISASTER RELIEF: BLOOD DRIVE 
DATE: OCTOBER 25, 11AM—3:30PM 
West Kootenai had a blood drive scheduled, but because of the fire, 
they have cancelled it. Easthaven picked up this date and will be                     
hosting the blood drive on October 25. Sign up at easthaven.church. 

HEALTH CARE SHARING MINISTRIES: AFFORDABLE ALTERNATIVE  
With health insurance premiums on the rise, Health Care Sharing                 
Ministries offer an alternative. Thursday, October 26 at 7pm at Coco        
Enterprises Conference Center. RSVP to erika@coco-ent.com. 

CZECH MISSION TEAM - CINNAMON ROLL FUNDRAISER 
Support the Czech team and buy a warm cinnamon roll, available after 
each service on October 28 and 29. 

COLLEGE TOUR OPEN HOUSE  
See what God is doing at the college property on Sunday, Oct. 29 from 
3-5pm. Meet at the property: 631 Belton Stage in West Glacier.  

ALIGN CLASS 
Learn what Easthaven is all about at our membership class on                       
November 5 and 12, 12:30-2pm with lunch provided with RSVP.                 
Sign up at easthaven.church under the ALIGN CLASS Card.  

MARRIAGE CLASS WITH THE LAMBERTS 
Learn from Pastor Daniel and Vicki as they discuss marriage. Childcare 
provided with RSVP by November 5. The class is at Easthaven on             
Thursday, Nov 9, from 6-8pm with hearty appetizers starting at 5:30. 

GET REAL—MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Middle school students are invited to Get Real on November 10-11.               
Permission slips are available at easthaven.church under Info & Signups. 

TO GIVE AT EASTHAVEN: 
AT CHURCH: PUT YOUR CASH OR CHECK IN AN ENVELOPE AND DROP IT IN THE BLACK   

BUCKETS AT THE END OF THE SERVICE. 
ONLINE:   GIVE ONLINE THROUGH MYEASTHAVEN WITH CARD OR BANK TRANSFER.                     

AUTOMATIC REOCCURING GIVING IS ALSO AN OPTION. 
TEXT:  TEXT EBC, YOUR AMOUNT, AND ACCOUNT 73256 (EX: EBC 50 GENERAL) 

EASTHAVEN’S TOTAL WEEKEND ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK: 892  |  KALISPELL ATTENDANCE LAST WEEK: 795 
CHURCH PLANTS: 97 (INCLUDES WEST SHORE, SUMMIT LIFE, AND GATEWAY CHURCHES) 

FINANCIALS (AS OF SEPTEMBER 30, 2017):   GIVING TO DATE: $940,687   |   BUDGET TO DATE: $1,034,343  



WEEKLY PRAYER SHEET 

10/22/2017                     

We’d love to pray for you! Update our online prayer chain by going to 
easthaven.org. Click resources, then prayer. Click on  

share your prayer request and fill out the form.  

Update from ‘Northern Lights’ 
‘R’ family 

 
“Summer and Fall have been filled with strategic activities 
among our people group. Our family and our team have 
continued to run medical projects throughout the               
countryside and have accessed hundreds of people from 
six different villages with the Good News, yet the iron fist 
of Islam still clinches the hearts of the people. We are  
sharing in the sufferings of a spiritually oppressed people 
as we hear stories of ritualism enslaving them to a life of 
no peace, hopelessness of improving the situation of this 
life, and a fatalist view of what is to come.  
 
Much of our access and focus had been among women. 
All of us identify with women in many ways, yet these 
women are oppressed and hurting. They love their                      
families, they love their children, but they experience               
spiritual, emotional, and physical sickness due to their             
cultural practices and core beliefs. 
 
Through our project, we strive to be salt and light and 
show the love of Jesus as we meet many physical needs. 
As a team, we have visited many patients in their homes. 
We are intentional to look for bridges to the gospel at            
every house visit and sometimes are shut down instantly. 
Other times, we are able to share the full story and are              
invited back to share more.  
 
Pray that God would make himself known to the B                
people. Ask that He would demonstrate His power 
through miraculous healings, dreams, and visions. Pray 
that He would reveal the truth of Jesus that overcomes 
the lies of Islam. Pray that our team would have the 
stamina to work with the di>cult distances we travel 
through the desert.” 



WE PRAY FOR AN EFFECTIVE WITNESS OF THE 
GOSPEL BY THE FOLLOWING MISSIONARIES: 

Andy and Janet Kerr: Emmaus Encounter, Lakeside  
‘Northern Lights’: Middle East  
(see back page) 
‘Paul’: Christian Aid Mission, Central Asia 
Pray for ‘Paul’s’ safety, effectiveness of translation work, and witness 
in a hostile environment of unreached Muslim people. 
Jorene Williams: BCM, After School Bible Club 
Pray for the Bible clubs. Helena Flats on Monday, West Valley on 
Tuesday, Edgerton on Wednesday, and Elrod on Thursday. Helpers 
are needed. Pray for the teaching time, all the helpers, and the          
response of students to the Bible teaching. 
Kveta a Vladimir Zemanov: Vysoke Myto, Czech Republic  
Pray for those who will join the Czech team next summer. 
Chris & Kim Baker: Summit Life Church, Whitefish 
Pray for a Children’s Ministry Coordinator.                 
Bruce & Jessica Crockett, Kyle & Marisa Rosas, Steve Crews:           
Gateway Church, Columbia Falls. Pray for the impact of the church. 
South Asia Project: Pray for the P/W leadership as they boldly            
proclaim the Good News. 
Carmen DeVries: Ethnos 360 in Papua New Guinea 
Pray for rain as they have had very little in the last two months.               
Gardens are not producing, which is a way of life for the country. 
Jake & Katie Oyler: Ethnos 360 in missionary training     
Zach & Carrie Wolfe: Pioneers Ministry  
Pray for the half a million young Japanese, tormented by anxiety 
and mental illness, as they isolate themselves in their homes. Many 
are suicidal. Pioneer staff are asking us to pray for the hikkikomori 
and their families. 
Glacier Bible College: Pray for the funds needed to build the dorms 
and staff house and a timely completion of Schleyer’s house. Pray 
for the recruitment of the 20 students needed to start in 2018. 
Pastor Appreciation Month: ‘For this reason also, since the day we 
heard this, we haven’t stopped praying for you. We are asking that 
you may be filled with the knowledge of His will in all wisdom and 
spiritual understanding, so that you may walk worthy of the Lord, 
fully pleasing to Him; bearing fruit in every good work and growing 
in the knowledge of God, being strengthened with all power,                     
according to His glorious might, so that you may have endurance 
and patience, joyfully giving thanks to the Father, who has enabled 
you to share in the saints’ inheritance in the light. Colossians 1:9-12 
 
 

BE IN PRAYER FOR THE FOLLOWING: 
Aletheia Christian Fellowship, Kalispell 
Big Horn Baptist Church, Fort Smith 
Deer Park School, Columbia Falls 
Hope Pregnancy Center  



OCTOBER IS PASTOR AND DIRECTOR APPRECIATION MONTH 
Join us as we celebrate and thank them! 

We are so thankful and appreciative of our pastors 
and directors. Read more about their testimonies 

online at easthaven.org under the US tab. And make 
sure to thank them for their service in ministry! 

LEE ENGBRETSON 

Thank you for your service 

CHRIS BAKER 

Thank you for your service 

BRUCE CROCKETT 

Thank you for your service 

Thank you for your service 

KYLE ROSAS 

CHURCH PLANT—WEST SHORE COMMUNITY CHURCH  

CHURCH PLANT—GATEWAY CHURCH IN COLUMBIA FALLS  

CHURCH PLANT—GATEWAY CHURCH IN COLUMBIA FALLS  

CHURCH PLANT—SUMMIT LIFE CHURCH IN WHITEFISH 



COST: No charge for the retreat. Donations to the               
Primetime ministry are always appreciated.  

 

RESERVATIONS: Please contact the church oUce and 
make your room reservations early, as beds will go quickly! 

OCTOBER 27-28 | TLC RETREAT 
PRIMETIME GETAWAY 

If you are 50 years and up, you’re invited to our first               
annual Primetime Getaway. This promises to be a fun 
event, allowing participants the opportunity to relax, play 
games, fish, hike, or simply enjoy the beautiful                
surroundings of the retreat facility and Middle Thompson 
Lake. This getaway will include a special time of worship, 
as we fellowship with other friends and family. Kim Baker 
will lead our two worship sessions. Our main guest             
speaker will be Pastor Chris Baker from Summit Life 
Church in Whitefish. Join us for this very special first              
annual retreat! 


